
Dear Colleagues 

  

Each year Stellenbosch University receives an invitation for female colleagues 

to attend the HERS-SA ACADEMY.  The ACADEMY is an interactive professional 

development opportunity for women employed in Higher Education.  It is 

aimed at those women currently employed or possessing the potential to be 

employed, at the senior management level.    

  

The 17th ACADEMY - BUILDING RESILIENCE FOR CAREER SUCCESS.  Will take 

place from Sunday 15-19 September 2019 at the Double Tree at Hilton, Upper 

Eastside Hotel in Woodstock, Cape Town 

  

Should you be interested in attending this academy, you must please apply 

via the Sun-HR System by following the links below: 

  employee self-service 

  training and development 

  learner home 

  Human Resources 

  Management 

  Hers-SA Academy 2019  

  

Please do not apply directly on the HERS website. 

  

The SU internal closing date for applications is 13 May 2019 

  

As SU can only sponsor a limited number of delegates, all applications will be 

submitted to an internal selection committee (consisting of the Vice-Rector: 

Social Impact, Transformation and Personnel, the Chief Director: Human 

Resources as well as the SDF) after which the names of the successful 

applicants will be submitted to HERS-SA.  Once your attendance has been 

approved for SU-funding, Alvira Albertus (Human Resources) will assist you with 

all the necessary reservations and other arrangements. 


